
Third Street School Closing
Transition Details

2019-2020
School Year

Rationale
School Safety
Fiscal Responsibility
Educational Impact

Security
Benefits

All students & staff on 1 campus
Handicap Accessible
Off Street Parking & Visitor Parking

 More effective & reliable camera & PA system at
the Oxford Street/High School campus
Pick up/Drop Off more controllable by school
officials to ensure a safer traffic environment.
Newer building
Larger Classrooms allow for options for safe
areas in emergency situations as well as
increased maximum occupancy
Tactically safer school for law enforcement &
emergency services

Currently, there is no safe way for law enforcement to enter the
Third Street School due to the numerous blind spots & stairwells
which can effect emergency operations.  Basement level windows
are unprotected for unauthorized access to the building.

Fiscally Responsible
Budget

Where are classes to be housed?
PreK-5 classrooms will be in the current Oxford Street School.
Grades 6-8 will be in the first floor front hallway of the high school as well as
in 3 classrooms on the second floor of the high school.
Transition time between classes will be staggered between middle & high
school schedules so there is no common passing time.
Media Center will redesigned to service PreK-12 students & staff.
Specials will remain in current rooms.
Grades K-5 will eat lunch in the Oxford Street Multi-Purpose Room (current
lunch location).  Grades 6-8 will eat lunch in the High School Cafe (current
lunch location).  PreK will eat lunch in the classroom.

Projected
Enrollment

Grades PreK-8 = 283


